

Solar Under the Sun A New Day Rising

From the rising of the sun to its setting, the name of the Lord is to be praised. Psalm 113:3



Dear Friends

I hope this letter finds you well. It's with a sense of renewed determination and enthusiasm that I write to update you on our journey in the fight against energy poverty.

As you are aware, the road we have all traveled this past several years has not been smooth. At Solar Under the Sun, we've faced transition and experienced moments of uncertainty and sadness, including having to cancel fall Solar School due to low enrollment.

However, it is in all of these challenges that we are reminded of our blessings here in the United States and the importance of fighting energy poverty for our siblings around the world.

As you know, energy poverty is a challenge that affects billions of people. At SUS, we firmly believe it's our collective duty to find sustainable solutions because access to reliable and affordable energy is not a luxury but a fundamental human right. It is the key to guaranteeing clean water, improving education and health (especially for women and children), spurring economic development, and empowering those in need.

Our commitment to renewable energy sources, energy efficiency, and education remains steadfast as we continue to focus on innovation, collaboration, and inclusivity and explore new models of education and outreach here in the US. While also actively seeking and establishing new partner communities to serve and co-create solutions that are tailored to local needs and resources.

But we can't do it without you! Your prayers, expertise, financial support, and spreading the word make a significant difference as we fight energy poverty using the cost-effective, sustainable solutions that SUS has developed over the years.

Thank you for your past support and for standing with us as we venture into this next phase. Together, we can make a lasting impact on the lives of many and bring hope to those who suffer due to energy poverty.

If you have any questions, would like to get involved, or need more information on our initiatives, please do not he sitate to reach out to us.

Thank you for your hope and dedication,

Ruth Dwyer Director of Operations Solar Under the Sun

New Mailing Address

Solar Under the Sun P.O. Box 4804 Hagerstown, MD 21742-0804